
Kindergarten Supply
List

August 2023

Dear Kindergarten Families,

Welcome to Ruskin! We look forward to meeting you soon.

This year we are asking for a one-time donation of $40. This donation
will cover your student's classroom supplies for the year. If writing a check,
please make it out to Ruskin Elementary School and include your child's
teacher's name in the memo section.

Please note that class shirts and field trip donations are not included in
this donation; we will ask for those throughout the year as they are
confirmed.

In addition to this monetary donation, we ask that the following items
be donated during the first week of school:

-2 reams of copy paper
-2 boxes of Kleenex

The Kinder team appreciates you and your cooperation and generosity.
It is your support that makes Ruskin a wonderful community!

Thank you,

The Kinder Team


